
 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
 
 
Date:   July 26, 2007 To:  Northwood Hills Property 
  Owners  
From:  Volunteer Committee for 
 Northwood Hills Property Owners Association  
 
 
The volunteer committee for the Northwood Hills Property Owners Association would 
like to thank each and every home owner for their patience while we worked to obtain 
legal review for the Q&A we promised to provide.  We hope you will take the time to 
read the enclosed letter from Michael P. Hensley, Attorney At Law, and the Q&A, which 
should clarify some of the misconceptions that have been circulating in our community. 
 
We (volunteer committee) remain committed to providing the truth for the good of all 
Northwood Hills home owners, and we look forward to the meeting on August 11 at 
10:00 a.m. to be held in the court room of City Hall.  Please come prepared to take the 
necessary steps to elect a Board of Directors. 
 
Regards, 
Volunteer Committee for Northwood Hills Property Owners Association. 
 
 
 
 


